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Denmark in the beginning of May 

We don’t have a total view yet, but 
expect a decrease in conventional 
onions and an increase in the ecological 
onions. 

Considering the late spring, the season 
has started well. There is a good 
establishment, and we have had higher 
temperatures than normal, so we have 
managed to catch up with some of the 
lagging vegetation. We have already had 
warmer days this year that we had all 
summer last year!! 

 

 

 

 

  

Spring sown conventional onions in Denmark at the first of May 



Weed control is already in progress in both 
ecological and conventional onions.  

The sales are finally getting started, but the 
prices are too low and too many onions need 
to be sorted in the last month of the season.  

It’s a liability that the export is not happening 
during the winter time, but this is the 
situation when there are too many onions in 
Europe.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Organic Onions at the 8th of May 


